




Ensuring broad-based access by marginalized and underdeveloped sectors is a 

strategic imperative in the country's inclusive development agenda. We also take 

note of the bills' potential to drive broad-based access to welfare-enhancing digital 

financial services and, at the same time, underscore the importance of continuing 

financial education for all sectors. 

The successful implementation of this legislation has the potential to transform rural 
economies and empower individuals and communities. We commend the initiative 
to address the critical issues of financial inclusion and literacy and hope that our 
input will contribute to the development of a comprehensive and effective policy 
framework. 

We look forward to the positive impact that this bill can have on rural communities. 

Thank you and best regards. 

Very truly yours, 

(�J�a-
SECRETARY ROMULO V. ARUGAY .,/ 
Chairperson /I'-
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